Children’s Christmas Party

Sunday 21st December 2014
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Please note that names are now being taken for the Children’s Christmas Party for children of members and friends.

There will only be the one party this year for children aged from 3 to 9 years old and it will take place from 3pm to 5.30pm and is priced at £10.00 per child. Entertainment at the party will be provided by “Miracles Disco”.
If you wish to enter a child’s name for the party then please inform a member of bar staff and also please note that payment is due when entering the name.
The closing date for names is Sunday Friday 5th December 2014.
